Eastern Caribbean Supreme Court

NOTICE

PURSUANT to Section 6.1 of the Eastern Caribbean Supreme Court, Queen’s
Counsel Appointment Protocol dated 26t November, 2010.

The Eastern Caribbean Supreme Court is presently receiving Applications for Silk in
accordance with Section 4.1 of the Protocol. Your application, if it is to be considered,
must be submitted together with your Curriculum Vitae and the application fee of
$6000.00 in your currency. Application Forms without the fee will be treated as invalid.

Typed applications along with five [5] copies are to be submitted to the Office of the
Chief Justice, Eastern Caribbean Supreme Court, 2rd Floor, Heraldine Rock, Bldg., the
Waterfront, Castries, Saint Lucia in hard copy no later than 4:00 pm, on 15t January,
2020.

Applications Forms and the Guidance Notes for Applicants are available on the Eastern
Caribbean Supreme Court’s website www.eccourts.org .
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Dated this > day of November, 2019
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Dame Janice M. Pereira, DBE, LLD
Chief Justice



